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| oppose this proposed application on the grounds it will further increase the disturbance to the residents who
live nearby on Drury Lane, Stukeley Street and other surrounding streets such as Parker Street.

| live on Parker Street, and we are constantly being disturbed by revellers (from surrounding bards & clubs)
coming into our 'side' street, to go to the toilet, fight between themselves, sit on our door step eating and
drinking and generally hanging around. These visitors to our street are never quiet and we can often hear
them in our living room or bedrooms which are several meters away and have double glazed glass windows.

Having a kebab shop on Drury Lane will act as a 'magnet' for revellers leaving nearby pubs and clubs who
want a post drink snack. Once they have their food they will go and eat it in streets such as Parker Street.

The site of the shop is on a particular narrow section of Drury Lane where the road and pavement is narrow.
A kebab shop will attract freelance moped delivery drivers which will substantially increase noise pollution and
will block the pavement.

The proposed cooking vent, is excruciating close to the flat situated above the premises and adjoining
neighbours. Residents will naturally suffer from further noise and cooking pollution.

The idea that cooking rubbish will be stored for 2-3 days in the basement before collection, is just not practical.
In practice, the operator will leave bags outside on the Street for an early morning collection. Again, an early
morning collection will provide further disturbance to nearby residents.

The residents have no desire to welcome a kebab shop into our neighbourhood and strongly request that
Camden Planning reject this application
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